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Directors Orders Lifted at Brucelea Haven Long-Term Care Home

Bruce County, Ontario:

It is with immense excitement and pride that the County of Bruce announces that the
Ministry of Long-Term Care has lifted the remaining Compliance Order and Director’s Order
for Brucelea Haven effective Friday, February 21, 2020.

The County recognizes and appreciates all the work and support that has gone into this
journey to ensure Brucelea Haven provides a caring, safe and compassionate home for all
residents. This truly is an accomplishment of a team of engaged members contributing and
believing in providing the highest level of care to our residents.

“As we continue our journey the County of Bruce is committed to ensuring that Brucelea
Haven and Gateway Haven are considered to be two of the top homes in the Province. The
County of Bruce would like to reinforce that we will continue on the path to explore new
ways to enhance the quality of care we provide to our residents,” said Bruce County Warden
Mitch Twolan.

Next step for Brucelea Haven is the opening of new resident admissions to the home. The
Ministry will be reviewing the admissions action plan, and information will follow relating to
when the County can commence admissions.
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For more information, please contact:
Mitch Twolan,

Warden, County of Bruce

519-955-0664 or mtwolan@brucecounty.on.ca

Bruce County is an upper-tier municipality in Southwestern Ontario, Canada, made up of 8 lower-
tier municipalities and 68,147 residents. The explorers who visit, live, and work here are the
dreamers who take roads less travelled and see tried and true as an invitation to try something
new. Be an Explorer and call Bruce County home.



